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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 3:34 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: We oppose the rewrite of election rules

Dear Secretary Gessler: 
  
I have been informed that there is currently a move to rewrite election rules, and that part of that rewrite would eliminate 
party-designated election judges. I am very much opposed to that change. 
  
It is vital that our elections have oversight from both major parties. I believe that it is entirely too possible for elections to 
be 'stolen', and it is critical that we have more oversight, not less.  
  
Please leave the system as it has been for decades. Do not make the proposed changes, which would leave citizens 
wondering if their vote was really counted. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Angie (Angela G.) and Bruce S. Many, Eckert, CO  
  
  




